
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 11:44 AM 
Subject: [External] Visit Policy - WVBTT 
Importance: High 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify sender. 

Hello everyone,  
 
I need to remind all enrolled professionals of WV Birth to Three policies regarding payment for early 
intervention visits. The ONLY time that WVBTT services could be reimbursed to more than one 
professional at the same time is during Evaluation/Assessment.  
 
I have heard that there are some folks doing joint visits and ignoring WVBTT policy. PLEASE note, joint 
visits are not reimbursable through WVBTT (unless you have specific permission from WVBTT due to 
safety issues). 
 
So, if you are making joint visits and billing for those to WVBTT, that is illegal and will be identified and 
you will repay those amounts.  
 
I know that most people are surely not doing this, but if there are some, please note and make a change 
to how you do your visits.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Pam 
 
Pam Roush, Director 
WV Birth to Three  
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